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[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, Madam President.

Malta welcomes the delegation of Turkey and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. We have taken note of Turkey’s particular context during the period under review. We welcome the Government’s efforts to combat discrimination against LGBTI persons, especially the assistance it is affording to such persons in detention.

In this context, Malta would like to recommend to the Government of Turkey the following:

1) Condemn hate speech and hate crimes targeting LGBTI persons;

2) Consider lifting the ban on LGBTI events in Ankara and protect Pride Marches and other demonstrations;

3) Consider including LGBTI organisations and involve their civil society representatives within the government’s decision-making processes.

We wish the delegation of Turkey a successful review session.

Thank you
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